
September returners 

All  children returning              

5th September 

 

 Preschoolers  - 7th September 
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Sports Day 
Children only 

18th July 

Picnic & Disco 
All welcome 

 19th July 
11.00 -1.00 

  

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Preschool - York Road 
Nursery and Yorkies 

Bee competition judging on the    

12th July 

 

Reminders 

All Clubs will end Friday 15th July. 

Sensory trails will end Wednesday 13th July. 

 

Class Photos   

Teachers will be taking a photo of their groups for 

leavers to keep. They will be given out in the last 

week. 

Wellies 

Please remember to take your child’s wellies and 

belongings home at the end of term They are diffi-

cult to find after the children have left.   

Apologies  for the cancella-

tion of the wood visit. The 

school were using the 

grounds. 

We will be having our Bee 

project judged on Tuesday 12th July. We have 

displayed the work. The children have worked 

hard.  

19th July is Picnic day at York Road. Bring a 

picnic and blanket. You are all welcome to come 

along between 11.00 - 1.00pm. The Preschool 

team will join you at 12.30pm. 

Friday 8th July - Party at York Road 

Party timings  

 4.00 -  6.00pm 

Entrance to the party for 
children is £5 which gives 
the children unlimited use 
of the bouncy castle, face 
painting, ice cream and oth-
er summer fair games. There 
will also be our friend 
Thabani telling African tales. 

Adults and under 2’s are 
free entry. 

Please can you and your family members please bring your 
own reusable plastic cup to use and reuse! 

BBQ and drinks available to buy 

We are hoping there will also be a cake sale. 

Hope to see you there! 



 

  

 
Tapestry 

Learning journals are ready to download as a PDF and 

media files of photos and videos are ready to download 

as a zip file for those children leaving York Road 

Nursery School.  You will need to download both 

PDF and media files.   Log on and click on your 

name in the top right of the screen and select ‘Your 

Downloads’ from the drop-down list.  Please note that 

PDF and media file downloads are NOT available on 

the app version of Tapestry only through the web 

browser version at https://tapestryjournal.com 

IMPORTANT – PDF Journals will only be availa-

ble to download until 31 August and zip files of 

photos and videos for 28 days.  All journals and 

parent accounts for children leaving York Road Nurse-

ry School will be deleted from our system 

after this date to allow for the new chil-

dren and parents to be added. 

If you have purchased your child’s journal 

on a USB, these will be available next 

week. 

Thank you 

School Transition Day - Thursday 14th July 

Nursery, Pre-School and Yorkies are closed. 

Hopefully, you have all managed to look at the photos of the children going to the same 

school as your child. Please try and arrange get togethers in the parks to build up 

friendships during the summer holidays. 

With the end of the term fast approaching and talk of going to big school increasing the 

children have been joining their new school story groups with the children moving up to 

the same school. 

The children who are remaining with us in September have also been grouped together 

to ensure they get  to share this experience. We will have a couple more story times be-

fore 14th July Transition day 

 

Mindful Moment - 

This is potentially a busy and stressful time for families. Please be kind to yourselves and 

enjoy the summer. 

Spare Clothes 

 

With the majority of children 

moving on to new schools in 

September and wearing new 

school uniform, please keep us 

in mind if you have a bag of 

clothes aged anywhere between 

2-6 years that could help us 

with spare clothing in Septem-

ber when changes of clothes 

are at their highest.  

Many thanks! 

https://tapestryjournal.com/

